
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: [May 2, 2018] 
CONTACT: [Public Relations: Andrea Litchfield, 614-334-2351, alitchfield@hilliardohio.gov] 
 

Hilliard officers named Central Ohio Officers of the Month 
Third shift’s heroic actions recognized by Crime Stoppers, FOP and UDF  

 
HILLIARD, OHIO — Several members of the Hilliard Division of Police were recognized for 
their heroic actions, as they were named the Officers of the Month for May 2018 by Central Ohio 
Crime Stoppers, FOP Lodge #9 and UDF. 
 
On March 2, 2018, these third-shift officers responded to a domestic violence situation in which 
the male suspect held a knife to the throat of his live-in girlfriend. The suspect was intoxicated 
and known to be violent, with multiple weapons inside the house. There were also two small 
children inside the home at the time. 
 
Dispatchers and officers attempted to talk the suspect into surrendering, but he refused. Officers 
entered the residence and rescued the victim, as well as the children, who were safe and 
unharmed. The man was later indicted for felonious assault and kidnapping. 
 
“These officers demonstrated professionalism, courage and quick thinking,” said Police Chief 
Robert Fisher. “They are a credit to our agency and community.” 
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CUTLINE: From left, front row: award recipients Sgt. Josh Cohill, Officer Bill Okey, Officer 
Trevor Gill, Officer Randall Pugh, Officer Tyler Harris and Officer Jeb Pencil; back row support 
staff: Lt. Doug Lightfoot, Detective Glenn Rogers, Deputy Chief Eric Grile and Chief Robert 
Fisher. 
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